
 

 
  

 

 

COVID-Alert: Families First Act FAQs and 
Individual Assistance Info from Fisher Phillips 

 

  March 23, 2020 
 

The "Families First Coronavirus Response Act" will go into effect April 2, 

2020. It will usher in an emergency expansion of the federal Family Medical 
Leave Act (FMLA) and federal paid sick leave, among other things. Fisher 
Phillips has gathered the most frequently asked questions from dealers 

nationwide, and added their guidance into one comprehensive source.  

View Fisher Phillips FAQs on COVID-19 

 

DEALERS, PLEASE NOTE: If you are interested in additional one-on-one 
training on the firm's CRM system, InterAction, or have questions about 

developing working lists to help with your outreach, contact Deb Dobson at 
404.240.4299 or ddobson@fisherphillips.com. 
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